
 
Memorandum 

 
 
 
 
Date:  May 5, 2023 
 
To:  City Council 
 
 

   
From:  Leanne Tippett Mosby, Chair 
  Climate and Environment Commission 
 
Subject: Electricity Rate Proposal 
 
 
At the Climate and Environment Commission’s April 25 meeting, Greg Coffin presented a 
summary of the Water and Light Advisory Board’s deliberations and actions with respect to 
electric rates, followed by a presentation from Jim Windsor on an alternative rate proposal. The 
commission appreciated hearing this information from Mr. Coffin and Mr. Windsor. As part of 
its role in overseeing implementation of the Climate Action and Adaptation Plan, the 
Commission adopted the following statement: 
 

The Climate and Environment Commission urges City Council to request a summary of 
the effects of the new rate proposal on rate affordability for low-income residents and/or 
disparate impacts, and long-term total emissions. 

 
A copy of this statement will also be shared with the Water and Light Advisory Board. 
 
 
 
cc: Water and Light Advisory Board 


